
 

December 1, 2020 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Carlisle will increase the price of all Spray Foam Roofing systems shipped after January 
1, 2021 by $0.10 per pound, or as contracts allow. 
 
This increase is required to offset sustained raw material cost pressure and to continue 
to be able to serve your product quality and service needs, especially in this challenging 
environment. 
 
Your sales representative will contact you to explain this announcement in more detail 
and to answer any questions you may have. 
 
We appreciate your business and look forward to a great year in 2021. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Wesley Sherrer 
Sales Manager 
 


